



Friday 7th January 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are looking forward to welcoming back all the boys to HCB on Monday 10th January 2022 at the normal times.

	START	Finish	Friday Finishing
YEAR	Times	Times	Times
1	9.15	2.00	12.45
2	8.45	2.15	1.00
3	9.00	2.30	1.00
4	8.45	2.45	1.15
5	9.00	3.00	1.15
6	8.45	2.45	1.15
7	9.00	3.00	1.15



Diary Dates

- ♣ P1 Admissions for Sept 2022: Opens 10th Jan @noon
- Punctuality Monitor: Rescheduled to Term 3
- Parent Teacher Interviews: Fri 11th Feb 2022 (phone calls)
- ♣ Mid-term: Pupil finish Thur 10th Feb & return on Mon 21st Feb 2022
- St. Patrick's Holidays: Pupils will have an early finish (11.00am) on Tue 15th March & return on Mon 21st March 2022.
- ♣ Easter Holidays: Pupils will have an early finish on Thur 14th April & return on Mon 25th April 2022
- Confirmation: P7H R20 on Thur 10th March & P7B R21 on Fri 11th March 2022.
- First Holy Communion: P4W (Tue 24th May 2022) & P4L (Wed 25th May 2022).

Primary 1 Admissions for September 2022:

The application procedure opens on Monday 10th
January 2022 at noon and an application
submitted by the closing date of 28th January
2022 at 12noon will be treated as a punctual
application. An application received after 12 noon
on 28th January 2022 will be treated as a late
application. Any parents needing assistance with
this, please contact the school on 02890-351032.

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/applying-for-a-school-place

Reminder: HCB School Uniform consists of:

- Black jumper (with school crest)
- Red Polo shirt
- Plain Black trousers
- Plain black shoes/trainers (no stripes/designs)
- ♣ Black shorts can be worn in the summer months
- ♣ Parents/guardians are asked to label all items of clothing clearly with their child's name.
- On health and safety grounds, we do not allow children to wear jewellery in school (watches are not considered items of jewellery and may be worn). Earrings ARE NOT PERMITTED.
- ♣ Hair: Lines or dyes ARE NOT PERMITTED.

For your information, all staff will take a LFT on Sunday 9th Jan, in keeping with the Department of Education guidance and although we have a number of staff unable to attend school, we are currently managing the absences.

Thanks everyone for all your support,

Kevin McArevey (Principal) and Ciaran Curran (Vice-principal)